Stew Hussey was acknowledged as
earning his Paul Harris Fellowship+8
It was an honor to have Stew’s

Award.

wife and daughters present today to
receive his award! Keith had created a
slide show with pictures provided by Jim
Cheney, Kerry Glass, and Marcia Prose.
Many people shared memories of Stew.
Thank you for your testimonies: Coach
Jimmy Yagi, Marcia Prose, Helen Tajiri,
Suzi Bond, Kui Costa, Keith Okamoto,
Jim Becker, Chuck Porter, Gay Porter and
Nancy Cabral.

Stew will be remembered for his
generosity, brilliance, incredible reputation
and integrity in his business, ability to have
long and wonderful conversations,
willingness to help others in passing on
his knowledge for his trade, his connection
in the community, and his love for people,
and most importantly, that his family came
first. Stew was a proud father, and dearly
loved his family, and they were his top
priority. Stew took being a Rotarian
seriously; everyone around him was
expected to honor the 4 Way Test, as he
did. Stew was an enormous contribution
in the world, a blessing to our community,
and will be missed.

Final Announcements
Nancy Cabral, president for
2020, hopes that our club |
reach 100 members for the :
100th year celebration. She acknowledged
Connie Ichinose for her stellar work in the
membership events this year. gz
She also encouraged us to | % :
ponder new members for our
club - who would love to join in
the camaraderie and support of our
amazing group.

Connie encouraged members to host
mini-membership mixers to get to know
one another better. The intention is to forge
new connections and friendships within our
club. It is a simple process: the hosts
make a reservation at a restaurant and
everyone pays their own bill. It is a great
opportunity to get to know each other in a
smaller setting. Her suggestion was to
sign up with people that we don't know yet.

Cathy Gray seeks greeters -
please volunteer...

Meeting adjourned with the 4 Way Test.

Happiest of New Year and
blessings to you all!



